
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 21, 2006 
 
 
 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
Via Online Filing 
 
 
 Attn.:   Eleanor Lott – International Bureau 
 
  Re:  CC VIII Operating, LLC 
   E7371, KV62, KV63 
   Cancellation of Receive-Only Earth Station Registration 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
On behalf of CC VIII Operating, LLC (Legal Entity of Charter Communications), this is 
to advise the Commission that the referenced earth station facilities are no longer in use 
and the registrations should be cancelled.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 303-323-1423. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alexis Anderten 
Manager of FCC Compliance 
 
 
 
 
 


